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Text messaging service: 01829 470000 

 

CALENDAR DATES 
 

Monday 13th May: Beginning of SATs Week 
for Year Six pupils 

Thursday 16th May: Years 1/2 cross country 
 at THS 

Friday 17th May: PTA Quiz Night 
Tuesday 21st May: Stay & Play – Treetops 
Thursday 23rd May: Year 5/6 athletics THS 

Friday 24th May: SCHOOL CLOSES 
Half-Term 

Monday 3rd June: INSET DAY 
Tuesday 4th June: SCHOOL OPENS 

Thursday 6th June: PTA meeting 6.30pm 
Tuesday 18th June: New Starters’ Evening 

Wednesday 19th June – Friday 21st: Y6 
Conway residential for THS students 

Friday 28th June: Summer Fair 
Tuesday 2nd July: Sports Day  1.30pm 

Thursday 18th July: Treetops Sports Day 
2.00pm 

Saturday 20th July: Leavers’ Camp Night 
Wednesday 24th July: Leavers’ Service in 

church 
SCHOOL CLOSES 

 

Thank you to all people who attended the PTA AGM on last 
Wednesday evening. It was a good turnout and discussion 
was held over new officers to replace those standing down 
soon.  There are a number of events already planned for the 
summer term and more details about those will follow.  The 
PTA is always happy to have new people involved in their 
efforts to raise money for the benefit of all the children. 
 
Thank you also for the donations on Friday in exchange for a 
non-uniform day; these have been made into hampers for 
prizes on Quiz Night and are on view in the entrance hall.  
Please come along and enjoy the evening with us on Friday 
17th May at 7.00pm. Feel free to bring others from the local 
community. 
 
Well done to the children in Years Three and Four who took 
part in the cross country event at THS last Thursday. They 
enjoyed the beautiful weather and there was a good turnout, 
with 13 children between Barrow and Duddon. 
 
The children seemed to like the Book Fair and we were able 
to raise some money for school as well as encouraging 
children to read. 
 
Before and after school clubs are quite busy at the moment. 
Although we will never turn people away, it is easier for the 
leaders organising the activities if they have a clear number 
of how many children will be attending each session. Please 
message Abigail Langan in the office if you know what your 
requirements might be for the week. 

                                                                    Paul Hudson      
                                                                           Head teacher 
                                                

 

Head teacher: Paul Hudson      B.Ed  NPQH 

head@dstp.cheshire.sch.uk 
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‘Be the best you can be.’ 

Duddon St. Peter’s CE Primary School  

 
  

YEAR SIX:  
Year Six will be completing their SATs this week.  Good 
Luck to them all – they have worked hard and want to 
‘Be the best they can be.’ 
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